Gentet, Matthias

From: -

Sent: 17 June 2016 09:47
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Objection: 2016/2312/P

Dear Kasuni Thewarapperuma,

| have been away and just received the planning application form and have noticed | am one day
late for planning comments. Please accept this view considering that | am a long suffering
neighbour to Mr. Kaufmanns 84 Parkway building and his consistent building works.

| strongly object, yet again, to his proposed building plans. Once again it does not take any
consideration into the welfare of my family's home.

The erection of a further floor, rear extension, would reduce the light and view from our kitchen
window (1st floor) and our child's bedroom (2nd floor). This has already been reduced by the 2015
erection of a 1st floor rear extension.

The extra space would allow Kaufmann to further pack his rental apartments with extra tenants,
and so the noise disturbances would continue at a greater level. We already have consistent noise
problems and disturbance from his short term tenants, and have to endure rubbish, drug taking
and loud parties into the night. We have a 1 year old child who has her sleep consistently
disturbed.

We have been living at 86 Parkway for almost 7 years and for almost the last 5 years have had to
endure Kaufmann building new extensions with or without planning permission. He seems to be
above the law and Camden council have yet to show any control over his building whims.

Yet again we desperately hope for the building works to be stopped and the planning prevented.
Sincerely,

Alexander Lewis
86 Parkway, 1st and 2nd Floors.



